
TOWN OF LOCKPORT

NOTICE FOR SEALED BIDS FOR

PROVISION OF PRECAST REINFORCED CONCRETE BOX

CULVERT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Lockport, New York, will received sealed bids for

Fabricating and Delivering a 39' long, 10' x5' precast reinforced concrete box culvert to the site

located along Kinne Road near Wisterman Road in the Town of Lockport, New York.

Sealed proposals will be received until 1: 00 p.m. on the 2nd day of May, 2019, at the Town of

Lockport Town Hall, 6560 Dysinger Road, Lockport, New York, at which time the bids will be publicly

opened and read.

The specifications will be on file at Town of Lockport Town Hall, 6560 Dysinger Road,

Lockport, New York, and may be obtained there between the hours of 8:30 a. m. and 4:30 p. m.,

Monday through Friday.

Copies of the above mentioned documents may be viewed and ordered through the following

website on or after April 15, 2019: www.avalonolanroom. com in the Public Bid section. If you do not

have internet access or have questions on ordering from the site, please contact Avalon Document

Services at ( 716) 995-7777. Drawings and specifications can be picked up at Avalon Document

printing at 741 Main St, Buffalo, NY 14203, upon the nonrefundable payment of $ 15.00 per set.

Payment can be made by credit card or by a check made payable to Avalon Document Services.

Bids must be accompanied by a Certificate of Non- Collusion in accordance with Section

103(d) of the General Municipal Law.

The Town of Lockport reserves the right to reject any and all bids for any reason whatsoever.

If an award is made, it will be to the lowest responsible bidder.

The Town of Lockport reserves the right to waive any informalities.

Each bid proposal must be submitted in a sealed envelope addressed to the Town of

Lockport with the non-collusive certificate enclosed.   On the outside of the envelope it must be

clearly noted " Bid for Fabricating and Delivering of Kinne Road Culvert" and must indicate the name,

address and phone number of the bidder.  Proposals not meeting the above format may be rejected.

Dated: April 15, 2019

TOWN OF LOCKPORT

Mark Crocker,

Town Supervisor


